
 

54th Annual LATA Conference 

October 30, 2020 

Dear Fellow LATA Members: 

Iberville Parish Council, thru its Sales & Use Tax Department, is pleased to be the host for the 

54th Annual Conference of the Louisiana Association of Tax Administrators. The theme for the 

conference is “LATA Breaking New Ground with Iberville Parish in 2020”. The Conference will 

be held on December 10-11, 2020.  

The Annual Conference will be conducted by way of virtual video conference due to the 

Coronavirus Pandemic. The Conference registration fee is $50.00 for members and $60.00 non-

members. 

Conference registration will begin on November 2, 2020 and close on December 8, 2020. You 

may register for the Annual Conference electronically by way of the WildApricot software by 

using the following link: https://laota.wildapricot.org. After conference registration is completed, 

please make your check payable to Louisiana Association of Tax Administrators (LATA) and 

remit the registration fee to the following address: 

 

LATA 

C/O: Iberville Parish Sales Tax Department 

Attention: David T. Hall 

P.O. BOX 355 

Plaquemine, LA 70765-0355 

 

Upon completion of on-line registration, you will receive an e-mail with a link and log-in 

instructions to the 54th Annual LATA Conference. 
 

We encourage you to register as early as possible.  If you have any questions, please contact me 

at (225) 687-5200 or via e-mail at dhall@ibervilleparish.com. 

Kindest Regards,  

 

David T. Hall, MPA, CTA 

LATA President 

Director of Sales and Use Tax  

Iberville Parish Council 

https://laota.wildapricot.org/
mailto:dhall@ibervilleparish.com

